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I am completely against the government interjection into the businesses homeowners 

can do on their property.  As long as the business itself is legitimate and not 

dangerous or hazardous to health and safety there is no reason for the government 

to invoke it's will onto citizens on their own property.   

 

Government interference should always be a last resort and government over reach 

is already far to common within our free society.  

 

As it is the government attaches a tax to our legally owned property essentially 

creating a rent on our own property. This type of mindset is extremely problematic in 

a free society designed by the Constitution and Bill of Rights.  

 

Full Stop on this Government over reach  

 

Vote NO on SB 77 !!! 


